Thank You Strata. We Wish You
a Happy Holiday Season.

JSMUELLER & CO
LAWYERS

WISHING YOU AND YOUR
FAMILIES A SAFE AND
HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON!

Our office will be closed from 1pm on Friday 21st December 2018

and will reopen at 9am on Monday 14th January 2019.

To contact us during this period please leave a message and
we’'ll get back to you on our return.



https://muellers.com.au/7551-2/
https://muellers.com.au/7551-2/
http://muellers.com.au/js-mueller-co-contact/

